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I am writing to express my strong support for HB 3755, a bill that would exempt 

Oregonians aged 65 and older from property taxes on their primary residence. This 

proposal offers a practical and compassionate solution to ease the financial burden 

on seniors, many of whom live on fixed incomes and struggle to keep up with rising 

costs.   

Property taxes can be a significant challenge for older adults, often forcing tough 

choices between maintaining their homes and covering essentials like healthcare or 

groceries. By eliminating this tax for those over 65, HB 3755 would provide much-

needed relief, allowing seniors to age in place with dignity and security. This is 

especially important as Oregon’s population continues to age, with more residents 

relying on limited retirement savings.   

I urge you to support HB 3755 to ensure our seniors can remain in their homes and 

communities without the constant pressure of escalating property taxes. This bill is a 

step toward fairness and respect for those who have contributed so much to our 

state.   

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

 


